
ALT IS HOSTING 
WARREN’S BOARD OF ED 

AT OUR SCHOOL
April 8th @ 7:00PM

ALT will be highlighting our 
school programs, please stop by 

and show our ALT Pride

STAFF
APPRECIATION WEEK

May 6 - 10

 

5th Grade Moving 
Up Ceremony

June 14th 

KINDERGARTEN CELEBRATION
June 18th 
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Letter from our President
As we Welcome Spring, we want to Thank You for supporting the PTO.  We are gratefully to all the 
families who donated to the PTO this past year.  We collected over $15,633 in donations which 
exceeds last year’s numbers.  In addition, Thank You for supporting all PTO sponsored events: 
after school clubs, Food Days, Scholastic Fair, Spirit Wear, 
School Kits, Summer Bridge and Box Tops.  We have 
raised a total of $25,000 so far this year!!!

With your support, we were able to kick off the year with 
two new Gaga Pits which has been a wonderful fun 
addition to outdoor recess.  We were also able to purchase 
the ALT Backdrop panels that will be used for all grade 
shows, moving up ceremony, K celebration and more! The backdrop helps to transforms the gym 
space and create the illusion of a stage. We have maximized our budget to continue to make our 
school even better!  

We want to Thank the Warren Lions Club for helping to fund the Quiver Farm Chick Hatching 
Project for our first graders!   The children were able to experience this hands on learning in 
the classroom.  This program is sponsored by the Lions Club throughout all of our elementary 
schools.

This month, we are enthusiastically anticipating 
our Spring Fling on April 27th!  This will be a fun 
night for our ALT parents (tickets are limited, more 
information below).  School spirit starts with us, 
hope to see you there!

Congratulations to the ALT Archery team for 
winning the NJ IBO 3d Challenge on March 23rd!!!  
The team has also qualified for the national archery 
competition (NASP) in Kentucky!  Thank you Mr. Clark, our students 
and families for proudly representing our school at Nationals.

With an attitude of gratitude,  Nelly Pucci, PTO President

THE DOLPHIN DETAILS
P T O  N E W S L E T T E R

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S

Save The Date! 

ALTPTO.COM

F O O D  D A Y S

NEXT PTO
MEETING
Thursday 
June 6th 
12:30 PM

All Purpose 
Room

Pizza

Martin.
Deli

Martin.
Deli

Marino’s

Pizza

Pizza

Pizza Cafe 
Agira

Moe’s Ling Ling La 
Strada

Bagel

Bagel

Ice 
Cream

Bagel

Warren
Deli

April 5 -  ALT Spirit Day, Board Meeting  
	 @ ALT 7:00 pm 
April 12 - ALT Spirit - Mix Match 
April 15–19 - Spring Recess  
April 25 -  K Readiness 
April 27 - ALT Spring Fling 
	   7:30pm – 11:30pm

JUNE 
7TH
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APRIL 27TH at the 
Delta Marriot Basking Ridge

7:30-11:30PM
RSVP BY 3/15

Congratulations Mr. Robbins Class 
for winning the Box Tops Contest!!

Thank you!
Many thanks to the ALT Science Fair Committee for your dedication and stellar 
organization to the Science Fair!  We had 130 participants in a full-filled day of 
STEM exploration and learning. 

A special thank you to Ms. Pillar who helped support and inspire scientific 
thinking and exploration in our students.  Special mention to Arelis Buzzerio, 

Carina Bellmann and Sonia Gomes for chairing this event.  

Grateful to Kami Nelson for organizing another successful Box Tops contest and Spirit Wear!

Thank you Juliana Guidice & Andrea Berez for giving a creative twist to Fruit & Veggie day by 
serving smoothies.  Thank you to all of our volunteers who blend & serve and make this possible!  
The children appreciated the refreshing and nutritious treat.

The ALT PTO is proud 
to sponsor the sale of 
SUMMER BRIDGE 
ACTIVITIES BOOKS!
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Summer Fun registration is in full swing at www.warrentboe.org/schools/summerfun/registration. 
Sessions will run Tuesday, June 25, 2019 through Friday, July 26, 2019.  

The Warren Township School District offers children attending kindergarten through eighth grade 
opportunities for enrichment activities and early, extended, and after care services for a fee. 
Academic support courses are available to Warren residents, free of charge, upon teacher 
recommendation. Enrichment and academic support courses are available for out-of-district 
students for a fee.

New courses for 2019 include A Star is Born, Creative Writing and Bookmaking, The Art of Nature, 
and Summer Fun Live.

The Early Bird Deadline is May 3, 2019. Those paying their fees in full by this date receive a 10% 
discount.

Matthew A. Mingle, Ed.D.

Superintendent’s 
Corner
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	 Encourage outdoor play and exercise

 	 Get 8-10 hours of sleep per night

 	 Healthy snacks

 	 Plenty of water-bring water bottles

 	 Dress according to the weather

ALLERGIES……						    
Please have your physician complete a district medication form for 

any medication (prescription or over-the-counter) needed in school 

to control allergy symptoms….. 	

	 Oral medications

 	 Eye drops

 	 Topical creams/ointments

Let’s work together to prevent uncomfortable & 

distracting allergy symptoms for your child.

WELCOME SPRING!

 Jan Brennan, RN, CSN
908-753-5300 ext. 5303
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Saturday, April 27th 
7:30 – 11:30 PM 

 
Delta Marriott 

80 Allen Rd 
Basking Ridge, NJ 07920 

 
Price: $100 pp 

 

EAT. DRINK. DANCE 

 
  

 

   

 

RSVP by March 15th, you can make payment via PayPal (link below) 
1 TICKET OR 2 TICKETS 

Make check payable to ALT PTO - send in to your child’s teacher in 
an envelope marked ALT PTO SPRING FLING 

 
We have limited spacing – first come first served.   

Invite open to all outside of ALT after March 15th  
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Your child spends nine months learning. Why risk Summer Learning Loss? 
Help your child retain the skills learned this year, build confidence, and prepare for the grade ahead. 

 
 
Child’s Name:__________________________________ 
 
Teacher:_______________________Grade:__________ 
 
Phone: (______)________________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________________________ 
**PLEASE NOTE THAT THE GRADE YOUR CHILD IS IN NOW 
IS THE GRADE LISTED FIRST & THE GRADE YOUR CHILD 
WILL BE IN SEPTEMBER 2019 IS THE SECOND GRADE 
LISTED.** 

Order through the ALT PTO to save the sales tax & 
 Help raise money for the PTO!  

We’ve made it easy for you: 
*Complete form below and return to school in envelope marked, “Summer Bridge.” 
*All orders due by May 17, 2019 
*We will conveniently send home books in your child’s backpack. 

 

I want to help my child retain his/her 
knowledge while away from school! YES! Summer Bridge Workbooks 

  
Price: $14.99 each 

(Non-profit organization- tax-exempt) 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

PK to K 
K to 1st 

1st to 2nd 
2nd to 3rd 
3rd to 4th 
4th to 5th 
5th to 6th 

6th to 7th 
7th to 8th 

 

All Orders Must be Returned to School by: 
 
Questions?  Please email christinamancino@gmail.com 

  May 17, 2019    
 

DON’T MISS OUT! 
Order Summer Bridge Activities Workbooks for your Kids…Before It’s Too Late. 

Summer Bridge Activities Written by Award-Winning Educators! 
• #1 brand trusted by parents 
• Teacher recommended 
• Exercises in Math, Reading, Writing, Language Arts, and more… 
• Online Companion offers even more activities 
• Same price as last year 

 
 

  

The ALT PTO is proud to sponsor the sale of  
Summer Bridge Activities Books! 

Qty 
________
________
________
________ 
________
________ 
________
________
________
______  Total      ___________ 

 
Please make checks payable to: 

ALT PTO  
 

Subtotal 
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________
_________ 

            


